
5.15.23

Dear Quilcene Students, Staff, and Families,

After a great deal of thought and discussion with my family, I’ve decided to take a
position at a nearby district beginning next school year.

Getting to know the Quilcene students, staff, families, and community over the past
six years has been one of the most rewarding experiences of my life, and one which
I will forever be grateful for. During my time in Quilcene, I’m incredibly proud of
the collaboration and hard work that has taken place to ensure our students were
afforded the education they deserve. As part of this, we’ve made great strides in
terms of inclusionary practices, curriculum for all classes, hiring and retaining
amazing staff members, increasing mental and physical health resources for
students, building collaborative systems, parent engagement, and most importantly,
improving student agency.

While I’ll no longer be the principal of Quilcene after this year, I’ll always be a
supporter of the good work that will continue here. Between now and then, my sole
focus will be what it has been for the past six years- ensuring the best possible
educational experience for our students. As such, I’m very much looking forward to
seeing you all at all of the end of the year activities and events that help define
Quilcene.

Sincerely,

Sean Moss
K-12 Principal
smoss@qsd48.org
(360)765-2906
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